
Invitation for public representations on the 2020/2021 Ugu District 
Municipality, Ugu South Coast Tourism and Ugu South Coast 

Development Agency Annual Reports

Notice is hereby given in accordance with section 127(5) of the Municipal Finance Management 
Act, Act no. 56 of 2003 and Section 21 A of the Municipal Systems Act, Act no. 32 of 2000, 
which makes provision for the Accounting Officer to, immediately after the tabling of the annual 
report to Council, invite members of the public to submit their representations in connection 
with the annual reports. The Annual reports were tabled on 27 January 2022.

Members of the public are therefore invited to submit their representations on the Ugu District 
Municipality, Ugu South Coast Tourism and South Coast Development Agency’s 2020/2021 
Annual Reports. Submission of representations can be made from Monday, 07 February 2021 
to 28 February 2022. Copies of the 2020/2021 Annual Reports shall be available for inspection 
from Friday, 03 February 2022 on the Ugu website: www.ugu.gov.za 

Copies of the Annual Reports will also be available at the following community facilities, 
Umuziwabantu Library; Scottsburgh Library; Port Shepstone Library; Margate Library; 
Ezinqoleni Library; Uvongo Library; Umzumbe Municipal Offices;  Vulamehlo Municipal offices; 
and all Ugu District Municipality Offices.

Representations can be submitted in person or in writing for the attention of Ms Faith Mbili, to 
the following email: faith.mbili@ugu.gov.za

Dr EMS Ntobela
Acting Municipal Manager


